
 

 

 

 

 

21st July 2023 

This week we have been learning all about pirates! We read books including ‘Cat’s 

ahoy’ and ‘What the ladybird heard at the seaside’.  

This week the children have: 

 Enjoyed seeing ‘the animal man’ on Wednesday and Thursday’. The 

children got to pet and hold lots of different animals!  

 Painted, coloured and decorated a sea horse. They picked their own 

colours and craft resources they wanted to use.  

  Read books about going to school for our school starters. We read ‘The 

colour monster goes to school’ and ‘Mungo monkey goes to school’.  

 Been digging for treasure in the sand pit. The children were looking for 

red and yellow gold coins and jewellery.  

 Been on a treasure hunt inside, taking it in turns to find some gold coins in 

the room.  

 Panned for ‘gold’ and ‘treasure’ in the water tray using sieves.  

 Talked about their exciting trips and holidays they have planned for the 

summer holidays.  

 Played with the pirate ship and small world figures.  

 Played the pop up pirate game.  

 

Important information  

 If you haven’t already, please can you send in a family photo for our 

family tree we will be using when we return in September.  

 


